
 

   

 

                                12.07.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 

Dear Clients and Partners, 
  
    Today, I am pleased to provide an update on the stability and ongoing activities at Centravis. 
  
     Currently, our operations are running smoothly, supported by stable energy and water 
supplies which allow us to operate without any disruptions. Our equipment across all 
departments is functioning optimally, with no recorded issues, ensuring that our production 
lines are as efficient as ever. Furthermore, the Centravis team is showing remarkable dedication 
and motivation, fully equipped to meet and overcome any challenges that come our way. 
  
     As we continue to advance and innovate within our industry, your ongoing support and trust 
in Centravis are invaluable to us. We are enthusiastic about moving forward together, constantly 
aiming for higher standards of excellence and innovation in everything we do. 
  
Thank you for your steadfast partnership and trust in our capabilities. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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